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May 31, 2016 
 
Dear brothers in Christ, 
 
The Michigan District of the Wisconsin Ev. Lutheran Synod sends fraternal greetings to you as we meet 
together in our District conventions this summer. It is our prayer that the oneness we share in Christ may 
be strengthened as we gather to study God’s Word and conduct the business of our Lord’s Kingdom.  
 
The 115th Michigan District convention will be held on June 6, 7 and 8, 2016 at Michigan Lutheran 
Seminary in Saginaw. The theme of our convention this year is ““Ecclesia Semper Reformanda--The 
Church is always being reformed”.  Pastor Jon Hein of the WELS CCC will present an essay based on 
this theme, reminding us that the all-surpassing power of the Gospel continues to move God’s people 
forward as the Church carries out the work of the Lord. 
 
The pastors, teachers, staff ministers, vicars and lay delegates of the Michigan District pray that the 
gospel message of the grace and peace of our risen Lord and Savior will be with you and with all the 
conventions of our dear synod, so that we may continue to be One in Christ, moving forward in the 
ministry our Savior has so graciously placed into our hands. 
 
 
In his service with you, 
 
 

Pastor James P. Seelow 
 
 
James P. Seelow, Secretary 
Michigan District, WELS 
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